
Insert PET Center Name                                                   
Patient Name: 

Policy Number:
Date of Service: 
To Whom It May Concern:

(Insert Patient Name) is a patient of ours who was referred for a PET/CT scan at (Insert PET Center Name) on (Insert Date).  He was originally diagnosed with. Large B Cell Lymphoma of his stomach in June 2006. His chemotherapy was completed in December 2006, and  then again 6/11/07 for a recurrence. He had prior PET/CT studies  ( July and Sept 2007) . In September the PET/CT scan found a possible recurrence but could also be considered reactive from recent  chemotherapy, close follow up is essential. 
The Medicare guidelines for restaging of Lymphoma  states Frequency Limitation for Restaging: PET scans will be allowed for restaging no sooner than 50 days following the last staging PET scan or Gallium scan, unless sufficient evidence is presented to convince the Medicare contractor that restaging at an earlier date is medically necessary.) 
(Patient Name) had a PET/CT scan on Jan 15 2008 which is 111 days after his previous PET/CT study. Since his prior PET/CT  showed possible areas of disease this PET/CT was crucial to distinguish disease from reactive areas due to recent  chemotherapy.
This PET/CT showed no areas of FDG  areas of malignancy therefore  Patient does not need more chemotherapy and just needs close monitoring..
 .
Thank you for your time and consideration,

Sincerely, 

Paoli Executive Green, Suite 200, 43 Leopard Road, Paoli, PA  19301

Telephone: 610-993-1640 * fax: 610-993-1651

www.integralpet.com


